PUBLIC NOTICE

WITHDRAWAL OF BY-LAW RCM-60A-11-2020 (720-724 Montreal-Toronto)

Public notice is hereby given to interested parties that on the meeting of
December 14, 2020, the municipal council voted to withdraw By-law
RCM-60A-11-2020, which was intended to further amend Zoning By-law
RCM-60A-2015 so as to replace zone C01-30 with HO1-30 and to allow only
multi-family dwellings.

Given at Dorval, Québec, this January 13, 2021.

Me Chantale Bilodeau
City Clerk



